
To join this session, please contact
parentengagementservice@yvhsc.org.uk

Bromley Children 
and Young People's
Bladder and Bowel
service

Information Session

In March 2023, Bromley Healthcare launched a new
specialist nurse-led service to support children and
young people with bladder and bowel conditions in
Bromley. This is an opportunity to hear about the
service from clinicians and ask questions.

For Parents and Carers of Children and Young People with Special
Educational Needs and Disabilities in Bromley 

3 July 2023 
10.00 - 11.00AM
via MS Teams


